







Dear customer, ladies and gentlemen,

"Vá plantar batatas" is a saying in Brazil that means: If you have nothing better to do or say, then do something useful.

We have heard a lot of fatal talk about our crisis times of pandemic and war, which have changed so much overnight. This gave us a lot to think about, but even more prompted us to act prudently and decisively. A lot of new things have emerged from this for the benefit of you, our partner companies and institutions.

We would like to thank you from the bottom of our hearts for the solidarity that we have been able to experience over the past twelve months and wish you, your family and all those close to you a Merry Christmas, peaceful holidays and a good start into the year 2023.

Stay healthy and remember this: We are always there for you and look forward to new projects together!

Kind regards, your SMG team















SMG Sportplatzmaschinenbau GmbH Robert-Bosch-Str. 3

DE - 89269 Vöhringen / Germany Phone: + 49 (0) 73 06 96 65 0 Fax: + 49 (0) 73 06 96 65 50 E-Mail: info@smg-machines.com

responsible editor: (according to § 10 clause 3 MDStV) authorized representative: Markus Owegeser, Tobias Owegeser, Daniel Owegeser trade register: register court Memmingen, trade register book n° 13511

This newsletter is no SPAM! If you should wish to sign off please use the following link: sign off the newsletter